
Events 
23rd March- Belated St Patrick’s Day Market 

 

Open Days  Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
 

Come and do some Research 
 

9th March - Family Research Day with ANDFHG 

23rd March- Belated St Patrick’s Day Market 

13th April - Family Research Day -Researching Pioneer  

                                                          Families “Pre 1840” 

27th April - Open Day 

 

9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

PO Box 60  Dublin  SA  5501   Email: workshops@dublinhistorygroup.com.au     

www.dublinhistorygroup.com.au    www.facebook.com.au/dublinhistorygroup 

Remembering our fallen in 2014 
 

We have a date for our Tree Planting, the 9th of November, 2014. we are all very excited 

about this, we have been given permission from the Army to use the Rising Sun Badge so the 

22 plaques will be very special. What we are in need of photos of our soldiers from World 

War One, whether they fell or returned home to their loved ones, please share them with us.  

The DHG will put a list up on our website and at the DHGRC of the names of the soldiers we 

have, there are few we are not sure of , so have a look and see if you can assist us.   There is 

one in particular the only lady, Dorothy Emily BAKER Staff Nurse any information or 

photos of Dorothy would be gratefully accepted. 

Family Research at the DHGRC 
 

 Well we had our first Family Research Day 

on the 9th February, Kevin Hammond came along, 

so we had a lovely chat and he  showed us his 

research, really nicely presented information.  Then 

we did some researching on the internet.  

An enjoyable afternoon. 

 As you can see by our Open Days we  have 

some fun stuff coming up, the Adelaide Northern 

Districts Family History Group will be with us on 

the 9th March. This group are great to work with 

they get you inspired and  are wonderful assistance 

with your research.   

On the 13th April Michelle Scragg from Heritage 

Scrapbooking was suppose to be coming but 

unfortunately she had to postpone for a later date.  

So Peter Applebee will be doing a talk on 

Researching Pioneer Families “Pre 1840” .   

See flyer to the left for further information.  

Please come along to the 2nd Sunday of the Month 

and research your family tree. 

Come Along 

23rd March 2014 

9:00am - 3:00pm 

Dublin Institute 


